



Name:		Mobile No:	
Class:	Age:	Mobile No: Enrolment Number:	
School:			·
The Paper consist The Time Limit Tick the correct Fill in the blanks	formation neatly and costs of 50 questions. for solving the paper is option for Objective Tys for Fill Up's. as allowed on the test parries one mark.	60 minutes. 7pe Questions.	
Q1. Choose a su		hing weather will surely	
A) effect	B) affect	C) effecting	D) affecting
Said / you / A) It is said (B) It is right! C) It is right!	it / than / is / off / right off rightly that there is a ly said off that there is alw ly said that there is alw	form a meaningful sentence by / worse / that / someone / is always someone worse than y always someone worse than y ays someone worse off than y always someone worse than y	s / always / there you. you. you.
-	•	by Manchester United.	
A) boren	B) born	C) bore	D) borne
Q4. Many Gold A) are situati	Mines ing B) is situating	_	D) is situated
Q5. Someone wl	ho translates is a		
A) translater		C) translaterist	D) translatian
Q6. Which of the A) Impolite	e following is not a syn B) Ill-Manne	•	D) Courteous

Read the comprehension given below and answer questions from Q7. to Q10.

English may not be the most spoken language in the world, but it is the official language in a large number of countries. It is estimated that the number of people in the world that use in English to communicate on a regular basis is 2 billion! English is the dominant business language and it has become almost a necessity for people to speak English if they are to enter a global workforce, research from all over the world shows that cross-border business communication is most often conducted in English. Its importance in the global market place therefore cannot be understated, learning English really can change your life. Many of the world's top films, books and music are published and produced in English. Therefore by learning English you will have access to a great wealth of entertainment and will be able to have a greater cultural understanding. Most of the content produced on the internet (50%) is in English. So knowing English will allow you access to an incredible amount of information which may not be otherwise available! Although learning English can be challenging and time consuming, we can see that it is also very valuable to learn and can create many opportunities!

The second of th			
Q7. Is the English the mo A) Yes	st spoken language in tl B) No	ne world? C) To some extent	D) Can't say
Q8. Is English important in A) Yes	in this modern world? B) No	C) Only in some aspects	D) Can't say
Q9. How much of the con A) 2 billion	ntent produced on the in B) 50%	ternet is not in English? C) Almost 100%	D) Can't say
Q10. What can learning E A) One's life	English change? B) One's confidence	C) Nothing	D) Both (A) and (B)
Change the voice (Q11. to	o Q13.):		
Q11. Bake a cake for her. A) It is requested to be B) For her, a cake sho	ake a cake for her.	C) Please bake a cake fo D) Let a cake be baked f	
Q12. Sussan changed this A) This flat had been B) This flat has been	changed by Sussan.	C) This flat tire is chang D) This flat tire was cha	•
B) A movie will be w C) A movie tonight is	o be watched by us toni	/ us.	

Q15. Which of the following is not an antonym of 'decrease'?

D) Both (B) and (C)

Q14. Unscramble the following words to form a meaningful sentence:

A) The office vacuums and dusts the cleaning crew every night.B) The cleaning crew dusts and vacuums the office every night.C) The cleaning crew vacuums and dusts the office every night.

Night / the / every / cleaning / office / crew / dusts / vacuums / the / and

A) Increase	B) Augment	C) Surpass	D) Supplement
Choose suitable prepositi	ons (Q16. and Q17.):		
Q16. This material is real A) with		C) from	D) form
Q17. Michel poured coff A) in	ee my m	nug. C) inside	D) on
Use the appropriate form	of adjective given in t	he brackets (Q1	8. to Q20.):
Q18. He fishes withA) greatest	success than l	do. (great) C) greater	D) more greater
Q19. She isA) cleverest	than I thought her to B) cleverer		D) more cleverer
Q20. The pain wasA) morer			D) more
Fill Up's: Fill in the bla	nks with appropriate	forms of verbs	J.
in the morning and (Q22.)	. (be) ready be soffice. Then I dropped the the gymnasius 5 minutes. She is the newspap the newspap She (Q29.)	he then (Q26.) (buy) some g home, she took a bath. her for about 1 hour (have) her
Word Search: Words h	ave been placed upwa	ards, downwar	ds, sideward and diagonally.
Q31. It disappears after d	lusk	Q36. It cannot	be seen with naked human eyes
Q32. A shed for cars		Q37. Written b	by an unknown person
Q33. Animals living in w	ater	Q38. One who	cannot hear
Q34. A feather used as a	pen		igent and obedient human-like with artificial intelligence
Q35. A place where birds	s and animals are kept	Q40. Somethir	ng which is lawful

В	0	E	X	В	Ι	V	F	R	C	U	S	D	N	A	K	Y	R	F	V	D	Н
D	H	J	K	L	G	F	D	A	W	O	E	R	T	Y	U	Ι	0	P	L	K	G
G	L	K	J	D	E	A	F	J	G	H	F	D	S	A	Z	X	C	V	В	M	F
Y	В	R	L	U	N	A	G	N	A	0	U	Ι	L	L	P	A	N	В	0	Z	A
0	N	0	K	V	R	0	N	P	N	A	G	N	A	G	P	E	Y	V	0	D	E
F	\mathbf{M}	W	J	A	U	X	M	G	U	N	В	U	N	В	E	R	\mathbf{M}	C	Z	F	R
G	X	В	L	F	V	C	A	F	Q	D	W	O	D	W	U	X	E	D	N	В	Z
G	U	E	Н	E	O	M	D	A	Y	L	Ι	G	Н	T	V	C	L	E	K	Н	Z
J	Y	D	G	U	G	M	G	Н	G	W	G	A	В	U	X	M	В	F	L	Y	Y
K	T	C	F	C	X	A	Z	N	P	U	X	R	N	V	C	A	Ι	T	P	T	T
L	R	F	D	Ι	U	X	L	U	W	V	C	A	M	A	V	T	S	G	O	J	U
P	E	G	S	T	V	C	A	Q	S	A	V	G	L	F	В	A	Ι	Н	Ι	K	В
0	W	T	A	A	P	A	N	H	S	P	A	E	O	G	G	R	V	Y	U	M	A
Ι	Q	Y	P	U	P	E	Y	Ι	Ι	P	E	P	A	N	Н	S	N	U	J	N	P
U	A	U	O	O	Z	Q	D	G	T	Н	Y	U	Ι	K	N	В	Ι	V	T	W	R
Y	S	Ι	Ι	A	N	O	N	Y	M	O	U	S	X	C	V	В	N	O	M	L	Y
T	D	P	U	E	R	T	Y	U	Ι	O	Н	D	E	R	V	В	В	A	G	N	E
R	F	O	Y	W	Q	S	D	F	G	Н	J	K	M	N	В	O	V	C	Z	X	L
W	G	L	T	R	R	E	W	Q	Z	X	C	V	В	N	R	N	M	L	P	0	U
Q	J	K	D	L	K	J	H	G	S	A	D	0	E	P	L	Q	V	L	S	A	A

Ascending Puzzle:

Q41.									
Q42.	A								
Q43.	A		T						
Q44.	A			Y					
Q45.	A		R		W				
Q46.	A			A		L			
Q47.	A	U			В		E		
Q48.	A		U		D			T	
Q49.	A			Н		N		I	
Q50.	A		T		F		C		L

- Q41. The first letter of English Alphabet
- Q42. In the same degree
- Q43. Creative work such as drawing and painting
- Q44. At a distance / Apart
- Q45. Pointed stick or missile shot from a bow
- Q46. To attack somebody violently
- Q47. What can be heard
- Q48. Present in great quantity
- Q49. Of undisputed origin and not a copy / genuine
- Q50. Opposite of 'natural' / something which isn't natural

Answer Key

1.	В	7.	В	13.	A	19.	В	25.	worked
2.	C	8.	A	14.	D	20.	D	26.	went
3.	D	9.	В	15.	C	21.	had	27.	bought
4.	C	10.	D	16.	C	22.	was	28.	read
5.	В	11.	D	17.	В	23.	drove	29.	had
6.	D	12.	D	18.	C	24.	picked	30.	took

В	Q	E	X	В	1	V	F	R	C	U	S	D	N	A	K	Y	R	F	V	D	Н
D	H	J	К	L	G	F	D	A	W	Q	E	\mathbf{R}	T	Y	U	I	O	P	L	K	G
G	L	\mathbf{K}	J	D	E	A	F	J	G	H	F	D	S	A	\mathbf{z}	X	C	V	В	M	F
Y						A															
0	N					0															
F	-					X															R
G						C															Z
G														T						Н	Z
J	Y	D	G	D	G	M	G	H	G	W	G	A	В	U	X	M	В	F	L	Y	Y
K	T	C	F	C	Z	A	Z	N	P	U	X	\mathbf{R}	N	V	C	A	I	T	P	T	T
L	\mathbf{R}	\mathbf{F}	D	1	U	1	L	U	W	V	\mathbf{C}	A	M	A	V	T	S	G	O	J	U
P	E	G	S	T	V	C	X	0	S	A	V	G	L	F	B	A	1	Н	1	K	B
0	W	T	A	A	P	A	N	Н	S	P	A	E	O	G	G	R	V	Y	U	M	A
I	Q	Y	P	U	P	E	Y	I	1	P	E	P	A	N	Н	S	N	U	J	N	P
U						Q															
Y	S	1	I	Α	N	0	N	Y	M	0	U	S	Х	C	V	В	N	0	M	L	Y
T	\mathbf{D}					T															
	F					S															
W	G	L	T	R	R	E	W	Q	Z	X	C	V	В	N	R	N	M	L	P	O	U
Q	J	К	D	L	K	J	H	G	S	A	D	0	E	P	L	O	V	L	S	A	A

